
 

 

 
18 February 2019 

 

 
AE2 blank sailing announcement – Europe Services 

  

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Due to seasonal market demand reductions, Maersk has endeavoured to balance our network to 
match reduced demand.  
  

There will be a blanking of the AE2 service in week 9. This is an additional blank sailing on top of 

the already communicated Chinese New Year blank sailings. We aim to minimize the impact to our 
customers by securing alternative routings wherever possible.  
  

For further questions, we encourage you to liaise with your local Maersk customer 
service representative or check https://www.maersk.com. 

  

We want to thank you for your business and look forward to continuously serving your global 
transportation needs.  

 

Best regards,  

Maersk 

 

http://click.mktg.maerskline.com/?qs=c8fd06ba1ceebd23544ba7dddfaf9ce0a7525e369ea6dd094d6009c047d52840050aadc7226cf4cd1fcbc03f711f07bc2ae14c587752f4af

